
23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
If your child has an SEND support plan or EHCP, or if you would like some SEND advice, you are 
welcome to come to an SEND evening drop in on Tuesday 8th October so that you can read through 
your child's plan and discuss targets and find out how to support at home. You can also discuss 
SEND concerns. We will also think about any mental health referrals required that evening. Teachers 
will be available from 3.30pm until 4.30pm. Mrs. Irving and Miss Barnfather are also keen to see you. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs. Middleton 

 


